
Dating  Advice  Reveals  What
Men Really Want In A Woman

In  this  week’s  relationship  advice  video,  matchmaker  and
relationship expert Suzanne Oshima talks to dating coach Arica
Angelo about what men really want in a woman. Check out their
dating advice in the video above!

Dating Advice For Women: What A Man
Really Wants
1. Respect. Respect can be shown by saying thank you and being
grateful for the hard work a man puts into a date. Some women
have a sense of entitlement and expect men to do certain
things, but our dating advice is to be grateful and honor him.
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Related  Link:  Relationship  Experts  Talk  Capturing  His
Attention  (in  person!)

2. A woman who knows how to have fun. No one likes boring
dates, with little interaction because it’s such a turn off.
Listen to this love advice and when you’re on a date, put
yourself out there and have fun.

Related Link: Dating Experts Reveal 5 Things You Need To Know
About Men

3. A bright woman. Men love brilliant women, so communicate
your brilliance. Don’t be a narcissist or brag about your
accomplishments,  though.  Men  gravitate  toward  intellectual
women, so flirt with your brilliance.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
about Single in Stilettos shows, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.

What do you think a man really wants? Tell us in the comments
below!
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